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|
' Changes to Aids to Navigation in Lake Borgne and Approaches

The Coast Guard is proposing the following Aids to Navigation changes in the Rigolets:
1. Discontinue Rigolets Bridge Approach Range Front Light (LLNR-10830) in approximate position
30-09-40.890N/089-38-30.319W.
2. Discontinue Rigolets Bridge Approach Range Rear Light (LLNR-10835) in approximate position 30-
09-57.603N/089-39-01.654W.

Comments will be taken until January 12, 2021, Please email comments regarding this proposal to:

LocalNoticeFeedback(@uscg.mil.

CAPTAIN W. E. WATSON
Captain of the Port New Orleans

For a current list of MSIBs in the COTP New Orleans Zone visit: haps-/homeport.uscg.mil/port-directory/new-orleans under “SafetyNotifications™
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